Walter Wright

From: ADEQ Email List <emaillists@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:30 PM
Subject: [Stormwater Industrial General Permit] Recertifications due for Industrial Stormwater

General Permit

The industrial stormwater general permit will expire on June 30, 2019. This is a reminder to submit your Recertification
Notice of Intent by June 30, 2019, if you have not already done so. If you have already submitted the recertification NOI,
please disregard this message.

Please contact the Office of Water Quality at 501-682-0623 with any questions.

Jessica Temple, P.E.

Engineer Supervisor

ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0621

This message was sent from the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality's automated email list system.
If you do not want to receive these emails in the future, please unsubscribe.

Please do not reply directly to this email. This email was sent from a notification-only address that cannot
accept incoming email. If you have questions or need assistance, please use our online form.

Was this email forwarded to you? Subscribe to receive updates from this email list.
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